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December 14, 2017 
 

 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 

Re: Serving Wire Center Information Update 
 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
The following Attachments, issued by Verizon New York Inc., are transmitted for filing 

pursuant to Sections 16.1.1(B) and 7.1.3 of Verizon New York Inc.’s Tariff P.S.C. Nos. 11 and 
13 –Communications respectively.  The Attachments, effective December 15, 2017, update 
the Serving Wire Center Information. 

 
P.S.C. No. 11--COMMUNICATIONS 

Section 16 
Attachment 3, 2nd Revised Page 1 
Attachment 3, Original Pages 2 and 3 
 

P.S.C. No. 13--COMMUNICATIONS 
Section 7 

Attachment 2, 1st Revised Page 1 
Attachment 2, Original Pages 2 and 3 
 

Should any questions arise in connection with this filing, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

 
Please forward the acknowledgement receipt for this filing to Jeanette Nunez at 

jeanette.nunez@verizon.com. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 

 
      Keefe B. Clemons 
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